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The Certificate of Recognition for Budget Preparation is presented by the Government 
Finance Officers Association to those individuals who have been instrumental in their 
government unit achieving a Distinguished Budget Presentation Award.  The 
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award, which is the highest award in governmental 
budgeting, is presented to those government units whose budgets are judged to adhere 
to program standards.
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